
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                Mrs Moncrieff  

This week:  

                                                                

Thank you to everyone who supported Diamond Class with sponsorship for our dodgeball event. 

Miss Pursey had worked hard at making it a really exciting day for the whole school. In the morning, 

Diamond and Crystal Classes joined together to learn the rules of Dodgeball and practise essential 

skills like accurate throwing and moving. The tournament in the afternoon was very competitive and 

Diamond Class rose to the occasion by becoming the winning class. Over the coming weeks, we 

hope develop our skills even more by playing more dodgeball. 

Science: Our scientific enquiry is, “How can we prove that water has three states of matter?”  

Children have been busy using their collaborative skills by working in groups to plan out an 

investigation to prove this question. They have been thinking like scientists by discussing how they 

will make their testing fair and which variables they could change. This has led to some very in 

depth discussions and we look forward to practically investigating our predictions next week.  

 

Next week:  

Maths:  We will be focussing on place value especially decimals. In order to prepare the children for 

their learning next week, I have set decimal tasks on Mathletics and the children may well need some 

support with this. Please continue practising times tables as we will be doing a check. 

English: I will be sending a spelling investigation home again next week and the children can bring 

this in whenever they complete it. 

 


